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Deirdre Straw

From: Chris Burden

Sent: 02 March 2018 14:09

To: Dan Harris

Subject: Insh settlement boundary

Dear Dan
I am writing to support the proposed boundary change Willie and Mary Anderson have suggested to you.
They have lived in the village for 40 years and would like to continue to do so in their old age.
Their proposed changes falls within Insh village boundary and makes perfect sense.

Regards

Mr and Mrs C Burden


